
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File: 5583.00 
 
  March 20, 2014  
    
Chief Arlen Dumas 
Mathias Colomb Cree Nation 
P.O. Box 135 
Pukatawagan, MB R0B 1G0 
 
Dear Chief Dumas: 
 
Re:   Lalor Mine - Environment Act Licence No. 3096 
 
 This letter is to inform you that in accordance with Section 11(1) of The Environment 
Act, Environment Act Licence No. 3096 was issued to Hudson Bay Mining and Smelting Co., 
Ltd. for the construction and operation of the Lalor Mine on March 20, 2014.   
 

The Licence can be viewed on the Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship, 
Environmental Approvals Branch website at: http://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries.  
 
 In accordance with Section 27(1) of The Environment Act, this decision may be appealed 
within 30 days of the date of issuance of the Licence. 
  
     
    Yours truly, 
 
    “Originally signed by” 
 
    Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
    Director 
    Environmental Approvals Branch 
 
c. Chris Beaumont-Smith, A/Director – Mines Branch, Manitoba Mineral Resources 
 Public Registries 
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